
 

CANBY CIVIC BLOCK - DAHLIA APARTMENTS GROUND BREAKING! 
MONDAY, AUGUST 14, 10:00 A.M. 

NW 2nd Avenue between Holly and Ivy  
  
       

The Canby community is invited to celebrate the beginning of construction of a new apartment building in downtown 
Canby. Developer Mary Hanlon will share her vision for the building and Mayor Brian Hodson will share city perspectives.   
 
The Dahlia project is a 4-story residential building with 69 class A studio and one bedroom apartments, 8,036 square feet of 
ground floor retail space, a courtyard, and 42 onsite parking spaces. This is a great opportunity to learn more about this 
exciting, transformational project coming to our downtown. Details at http://www.canbyoregon.gov/canbycivicblock.htm    
 

http://www.canbyoregon.gov/canbycivicblock.htm

